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ROSEBUD COMMUNITY GARDEN 

NEWSLETTER JULY 2023 

 

 

 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

We have been given the following date for our next fundraiser sausage sizzle. 

Sunday 15th October. 

Please let me know when you will be available to help: 8-10am, 10-12, 

12-2pm or 2-4pm. We need about 4 people on at each time. 

Please email your reply to:  sandra.j.freeman@gmail.com 

I won’t be sending out a roster until I get back from 0/S in September but an early indication of 

numbers would be helpful. 

 

Worm Farm 

The worms are hibernating at the moment so there is no need to add your food scraps to the 

worm farm. 

 

Newsletter 

There won’t be a newsletter in August but keep your eye out for Judy’s posts on Facebook. 

There are lots of good things happening at the garden. Thanks to all those involved. 

 

Happy Gardening, 

Sandra Freeman 
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